
, 

To Representatives on the House Health Care Committee:  

My name is Laurie Solisz. I am an RN with over 42 years experience in the acute care 

setting. 

I urge you to defeat HB 3063 which seeks to remove the non-medical vaccine exemption 

from Oregon Law. 

Vaccinations have a long history of being unhealthy for human beings. The long term studies 

have NOT been done due to laws against double blind experiments using human beings as 

subjects.  

The vaccination adjuvents cross the blood brain barrier and jeopardize long term well-being 

manifesting in brain damaged people, young and old, as well as other unacceptable side 

affects, including death.  

Please defeat this bill that is not in the best interest of the constituents you serve.  

Sincerely, Laurie Solisz 

Laurie Solisz  

laurie@thegeo.net  

PO Box 1110  

Baker City, Oregon 97814 
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